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Suggested Use For Schools That Receive Title I Funds Who Have Core Academic Teachers Who Have Been Teaching for Four or More Consecutive Weeks and Who
              Do Not Meet the NCLB “Highly Qualified” Teacher Requirements
Dear Parent:
We are extremely proud of the quality of instructional staff at (Name of School). All of our teachers are fully licensed by the State of Nevada and regularly participate in professional development activities to enhance their teaching skills. In short, our school is staffed by dedicated teachers who are committed to ensuring that all students receive the highest quality education possible. 

As part of the “No Child Left Behind Act” (NCLB Act) passed by Congress, teachers who teach the core academic subjects of English, Mathematics, Science, Social Studies, Foreign Language or the Arts are required to demonstrate that they meet the criteria defined in the law for “highly qualified” teachers. Most of the teachers, by law, had until the end of the 2005-2006 school year to demonstrate that they met the “highly qualified” teacher requirements. The most common reason that some teachers in Nevada have not yet met the requirements is that they are new to the teaching profession, or new to teaching in Nevada, and may have a specific course or test requirement that is required to obtain a renewable license in Nevada. (Name of School) is directly affected by this requirement since we receive federal funds provided through the NCLB Act.

We are required by law to notify parents if their children have been assigned to or have been taught for four or more weeks by a teacher who does not yet meet the “highly qualified” teacher requirements. The teachers at (Name of School) who fall under this requirement are provided on the attached page. Please be assured that the teachers on this list are taking the steps necessary to meet the NCLB teacher requirements as soon as possible.

Most importantly, we want to let you know in the strongest terms possible that all of the teachers at our school are fully qualified and licensed teachers who care about your child’s education. We greatly appreciate your continued support for the ((Name of school) and invite you to contact us at (provide contact information here) if you have any questions or would like additional information on the “highly qualified” teacher requirements. 








Sincerely, 

(Name), Principal

(Name of School)
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